
  
    
  

Yarrow Community School 
4595 Wilson Rd, Chilliwack BC V2R 5B9           
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Mission statement:  “Enhancing the lives of Yarrow community School Children and families by:  Creating opportunites to enrich students’ educational experience.  
Cultivating a sense of community belonging for kids, families and staff.  Ensuring equitable access to educational opportunites for all students.”   
 

PAC NEWS    

 Questions:  yarrow-pac@sd33.bc.ca 

 

It’s that wonderful time of the 
year where kids are SO excited 
and parents may be stressing!  
Don’t be stressed!  We have some 
really fun stuff coming up this 
month for the kids!  We know that 
the Christmas season can be very 
challenging for many reasons.  Just 
remember to take a minute to 
actually rest and relax with your 
loved ones this winter break!  
Also, if your family is struggling 
this season let us know and we 
can help you.   

 

December 5 – Pancake Breakfast 
Lunch 

December 6-10 Book Fair 

December 14 – Christmas Concert! 

December 12-16  - Spirit Week 

December 16 – Free Pizza Day! 

December 17 – January 2 – Winter 
Break 

Smoothie day dates TBD due to 
the snow day 

   

1.  Purdy’s finished off 
strong!  We had a profit of 
$1843!!  So amazing!!  
Enjoy all those chocolates! 

Movie Night!!  

What a fun night 
it was indeed! It 
was so wonderful 
getting to see 
everyone come 
out for an event!  
We have another 
movie night 
coming in 
January, stay 
tuned!   

 

Spirit Wear! 

Stay tuned we 
have some very 
talented 
individuals 
coming up with 
some really cool 

new Spirit Wear 
designs!!   

PAC Meeting 

Thanks to 
everyone who 
came out on the 
snowy night!  
Minutes should be 
Available soon! 

   

DPAC UPDATE: 

There was a lot of great 
information regarding policy 
updates.  Our Constitution is 
woefully out of date.  If you 
are interested in helping to 
update this please contact 
Shantini Klaassen.   

 

We hope everyone has a 
safe and happy Holiday 
Season.  Enjoy the break 
we will see you in 
January! 


